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William R. Keating (D-MA), Chairman 

  
*REVISED* 

  
May 15, 2019 

  
TO:     MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS 
  
            You are respectfully requested to attend an OPEN hearing of the Committee on Foreign 
Affairs, to be held by the Subcommittee on Europe, Eurasia, Energy, and the Environment 
in Room 2172 of the Rayburn House Office Building (and available live on the Committee website 
at https://foreignaffairs.house.gov/): 
  
DATE:                       Tuesday, May 21, 2019 
  
TIME:                        10:00 am 
  
SUBJECT:                Undermining Democracy: Kremlin Tools of Malign Political Influence* 
  
WITNESS:                Michael Carpenter, Ph.D. 

Senior Director 
Penn Biden Center for Diplomacy and Global Engagement 
(Former Deputy Assistant Secretary of Defense with responsibility for 
Russia, Ukraine, Eurasia, the Balkans, and Conventional Arms Control) 

  
Ms. Laura Rosenberger 
Senior Fellow and Director of the Alliance for Securing Democracy 
The German Marshall Fund of the United States 

                                    (Former Chief of Staff to Deputy Secretary of State Tony Blinken) 
  

Ms. Heather Conley 
Senior Vice President, Europe, Eurasia, and the Arctic 
Director, Europe Program 
Center for Strategic & International Studies 
(Former Deputy Assistant Secretary of State in the Bureau of European 
and Eurasian Affairs, U.S. Department of State) 
  
Mr. Peter Doran 
President & CEO 



Center for European Policy Analysis 
  

* NOTE: Title Adjustment 
** NOTE: Witnesses may be added. 

  
By Direction of the Chairman 

  
The Committee on Foreign Affairs seeks to make its facilities accessible to persons with disabilities. If you are in need of special accommodations, 
please call 202/225-5021 at least four business days in advance of the event, whenever practicable.  Questions with regard to special 
accommodations in general (including availability of Committee materials in alternative formats and assistive listening devices) may be directed 
to the Committee. 
 


